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SEN SPECIALIST 
SCHOOL 

Welcome to our nineteenth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will keep 
you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  100.00% 1SR 100.00% 1NP 100.00% 2CS 96.97% 

2HY 87.14% 2AP 96.88% 2NM 96.43% 2AL 97.22% 

2HR/KA 100.00% 3AJ 90.91% 3LC 92.19% 3NA 84.38% 

3HM 95.83% 3AO 100.00% 3NH 100.00% 4MOD 80.00% 

6PF 95.83% 6EM 83.93%     

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 29th April 6EM visit to Riverside College 
6PF visits to Tesco Supermarket 
Kingswood residential meeting 3:30pm – 4:30pm in Chat ‘n’ Chill 

Tuesday 30th April 3HM visit to Delamere Forest 
6EM visit to MMU Gym 
3AO visit to Adelaide School 
6PF visit to Bridgemere Garden Centre 

Wednesday 1st May 3LC Travel Training 

Thursday 2nd May Roberts Clothes Recycling 
1SR Horseriding 
3LC Garden Centre visits 

Friday 3rd May Stay and Play (booking required) 

 

New Playground 
We are absolutely delighted with the new EYFS / KS1 

playground. The playground has been funded by the Friends of 
Springfield. Judy Colclough (Chair of FOS) visited school 

yesterday to see the children using the new equipment (see 
pictures below). If you are interested in becoming involved in 

FOS please contact Judy through Eschools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be adding more photos to the website.  

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

 
Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week. 
ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure any 
updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 19 – 26th April 2019 
 

Whole school Attendance this week – 93.25% 

Safeguarding 
 

Please find attached to this newsletter information regarding 
sunscreen. We ask that parents apply sunscreen before the 
start of school and to send in a named bottle with their child.  
 

4MOD Kingswood Residential Meeting for Parents 
 

A letter has gone home to parents this week. There is a 
residential meeting in Chat ‘n’ Chill on Monday 29th April 
3:30pm – 4:30pm for parents to discuss requirements and 
the itinerary for the residential next month. 
 

Roberts Recycling 
 

A reminder that next Thursday 2nd May Roberts Recycling will 
be in to collect your bags of donated clothes. Let’s hope we 
can raise as much money as last time! 

 
Smoke busters 

 
Smoke busters from Cheshire Fire Service visited some 
classes on Thursday. Photos are on the school website.  
 


